
       

 

 
 

 

 
We are recruiting for a study on  

Health Promotion in the Emergency Department. 

We are looking for emergency department nurses to take part in a short 5-minute survey 
exploring their views and experiences on the opportunities for health promotion and what 

might help or hinder these when treating and discharging patients. 
 

To complete the survey, please follow the link below: 

Complete the survey 
 

If you would like to take part in a follow up 20-minute virtual interview after you have 
completed the survey to discuss your survey responses in more detail, or would like to discuss 

this research further please contact Behnaz Schofield on behnaz.schofield@uwe.ac.uk. 

 

uwe.ac.uk/promoted 

 

https://uwe.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_a4wH6UcXnqgU1oO
mailto:behnaz.schofield@uwe.ac.uk
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.uwe.ac.uk%2Fpromoted&data=05%7C01%7CBehnaz.Schofield%40uwe.ac.uk%7Cedb84d99adf7458f06eb08db038b9e59%7C07ef1208413c4b5e9cdd64ef305754f0%7C0%7C0%7C638107670401020320%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=UE%2BnEUVHZtNUIWfEFbp4ERiKJZAFEwxuNfObQEYccsA%3D&reserved=0

